
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Update 
Friday 3rd February 2023 

This week’s news…  
The swimming pool is almost ready for Year 5/6 children to begin their lessons  
next week.  Thank you to everyone who has completed our online form. 
Swimming is an important part of the curriculum and we are very pleased  
that we can offer all our Key Stage 2 pupils the change to learn this  
important life-saving skill. 
 
   Safety on the School Site 
   Thank you to all the parents and carers who keep their children with them  
   when  on our playgrounds before and after school.  However, we have  
   noticed a few children running ahead or playing on the fields recently.   
   Please make sure that you keep all your children with you when on the  
   school site so we can make sure we keep everyone safe. 
  
 
Competitions Reminder 
There are a couple of competitions running at the moment but the  
deadlines for them is fast approaching! 
Pride of Bracknell Design a Bank Note 
This competition is to design a new bank note, thinking about how  
they may look with King Charles III on them.  Templates are available  
from the school office and entries must be with us by Thursday 9th February. 
The Big Green Poetry Machine 
Children can write a poem in any style they wish and can link to the environment in whichever 
way they choose, from litter, pollution and wildlife, sustainability, conservation or exploring nature. 
There are entry sheets available from the school office, please return them to school by 
Monday 6th February. 
We have attached entry sheets for both these competitions to the email containing this 
newsletter. 
 
   Safer Internet Day 
   Tuesday 7th February is Safer Internet Day, and the theme is ‘Want to talk  
   about it? Making space for conversations about online safety’.  This is a  
   global campaign to raise awareness of internet safety (particularly online 
gaming and social media), promoting positive and responsible usage.  In school we will be 
discussing online safety with the children, and they will be completing age-appropriate tasks 
during the afternoon on Tuesday. 
More information about Safer Internet Day can be found at: https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-
internet-day/safer-internet-day-2023/top-tips-for-parents-and-carers  
There are also lots of links to informative sites for parents on our website: Parents>Online Safety. 
 
Wishing you all a relaxing weekend. 
 

 
Richard Ferris 
Headteacher 
 
 
 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2023/top-tips-for-parents-and-carers
https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2023/top-tips-for-parents-and-carers
https://www.greathollandsprimary.co.uk/page/?title=Online+Safety&pid=278&action=saved


 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Stars 

Classes with the highest attendance this week: 
1st Place – Hawks (96.8%) 
2nd Place – Eagles (96.6%) 

3rd Place – Panthers (96.5%)  
 

House Points Winner This Week 
The house points have been totalled up and the winning house this week is 

AMBER 
with 153 house points.   

Well done to all in Amber House – GREAT work! 

http://www.play-sport.co.uk/book-online

